
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Enevate Limited invites you to the landing of Unit 10 at 
Peacock Rise, Chatham  

 
  

Enevate Limited would like to invite you to the landing of one of our units at our 
offsite development site, Peacock Rise on 22nd March 2017.  

Transport will be arranged from the Holiday Inn Rochester, Maidstone Road, 
Chatham, Kent ME5  9SF.   

Please RSVP to Rosie Wells at Rosie.wells@enegroup.co.uk or 01322 286178 no 
later than 10th March if you would like to visit the site so arrangements can be 

made.   

 

 

Peacock Rise Developments Open Day 
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